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Diary Dates: 

As you will see from the many photos in the newsletter once again, there has been a busy week of learning in school, much of it 

active. Y3 had a trial session of tri-golf—a very popular game at which children can become very skilled at quite quickly and our 

sports teams have been enjoying their fixtures. Next week the children have the film night to look forward to. Thank you to 

those who have brought tickets already—don’t forget to buy yours before Thursday. Page 4 has a poster with the QR code for 

paying for tickets  via Sum Up. Remember that the paper permission slip also needs to be sent in with your child, thank you. 

 This week’s star of the week winners:   

             

1LG   Toby   1LN      Ollie 

2CA Noah    2LD       Lizzi 

3KC  Sienna   3VW    Nellie 

4RD Zara   4TF       Phoebe 

5HC   Connor  5CT  Oscar          

6BA   Somto    6HB  Isabella G-O 

Attendance:    Whole school: (Sept to now)                                                        

The class with the highest attendance in the last 

week:                                                                                

1LG, 6HB 97% they get the chance to have 15 

minutes extra choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:               

chosen by a random generator:                               

Phoebe T 4TF—she gets to choose a book from Miss 

Bowers’ selection of prize books.           

Housepoints:  1St Arundel 2nd Lewes                                 

3rd Amberley and Bramber                                                                     

Key dates for next year 
Parents’ Evenings 3:30—

6pm 
14th / 16th October 2024 26th / 27th Feb 

Open Classrooms 2:45—

3:30pm 

25th November 
2024 

31st March 2025 23rd June 2025 

Sports Day (am KS1 pm 
KS2) 

Thursday 5th June 2025 

Summer Fair 3:15pm Friday 27th June 2025 tbc 

Y6 production  w/b 14th July 2025 

Y6 presentation eve Monday 21st July 2025 

Dates for your diary: 

Wed 5th / Thurs 6th Feb (am)      Paul Ullson (The History Man) visiting Y5 

Fri 7th Feb      Y3 trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace 

Fri 7th Feb 3:15pm    PTA Film Night (KS1 Toy Story—KS2 Despicable Me) 

Mon 17th—Fri 21st Feb   Half Term 

Thurs 6th March    World Book Day (dress up as a book character or pjs) 

Wed 19th / Thurs 20th March (am) Y6 visit to the railway station 

Fri 21st March    Comic Relief Day 

Fri 21st March    School discos        4:30pm—5:30pm KS1         5:45pm—6:45pm KS2 

Mon 31st March    Open Classrooms from 2:45pm (until about 3:30pm) 

Fri 4th April     End of term 

Tues 22nd April     INSET Day       Wed 23rd April   Summer Term starts 

Reminder:                               

We are a no-nut school. There 

are children in school with a 

very serious nut allergy so 

please avoid sending any food 

containing nuts (including 

Nutella). Thank you. 



Snapshot of the week: 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter   page 2 

Snapshot of the week: 

Y1 children worked as a group to create a 
number line and fill in missing numbers. 

Year 3 had a chance to (carefully) 

handle authentic and replica Roman 

artefacts and costumes, before 

sketching them and discussing their 

purpose. 

Y6 have been trying new 

drawing techniques this 

week. 

Mr Green spends time 

with each class across 

the year—no standing 

still in his PE lessons! 
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Sports News: 

It's been an active couple of weeks with so many different sporting events 
taking place!  The Indoor Athletics, Multi-Skills event, and Indoor Athletics all 
seem to bring out great teamwork and effort from the students, and it's bril-
liant that they worked so well with children from other schools too.  Finishing 
third in both the KS1 Multi - Skills and the Year 3 and 4 Indoor athletics is a 
fantastic achievement! 
 
The regular Netball and Football fixtures also show how dedicated the stu-
dents are to sports.  Well some to everyone who participated and to the 
sports leaders for helping organise and run activities.  It's great to see so 
much enthusiasm for sports across different age groups. 
 
We had a great experience for Year 3        
children last week!  A coach from Ham   
Manor Golf Club came in to deliver a Tri 
Golf session was an exciting opportuni-
ty.  It's always great for students to be 
introduced to new sports, and they had 
a great time despite the chilly weather! 
 
 
 

 

 

Tri golf demonstrated by Y3. 
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 Family Thrive: 
 
 
Dates for this term are as follows: 
 
Fridays 9:15am—11:15am                                                                                       
28th February, 7th March, 14th March, 21st March, 28th 
March, 4th April 
 
 
If you are interested in joining this successful course which 
aims to offer support and strategies to families on   build-
ing positive relationships with children, please do contact 
Miss Lewry via the school office. 

 


